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Curator’s Dreams Fulfilled
Two major projects that have been successfully completed

during the past few months have been long term dreams of the
Curator.  The two projects are firstly, the addition of one or more
Family Day programs to our calendar, and secondly, planning
and development of appropriate early twentieth century gardens
around the Museum.  You can read about these projects else-
where in the newsletter.  But the Curator would especially like
to thank the people whose hard work made these dreams come
true in this Newsletter.  Mary Ellen Curran, who is working as
a contract employee of the Museum,  planned and did most of the
work to make our first Fall Family Fun Day a great success.
Charlotte Allison rolled up her sleeves and put a lot of enthusi-
astic hard work into planning and planting the new garden beds
and container gardens that will beautify the grounds in the
coming months.  Thank you, Mary Ellen and Charlotte!

Fun Summer Programs
The Museum had another series of fun programs for

children this past summer.  The Thursday morning programs
brought a new group of youngsters and their parents and
grandparents to the Museum.  Volunteers again helped to make
the program a success.  This year Kathy Hogan, Lori Hogan, and
Mike Weber helped Harriet Stout.  Mary Ellen Curran, our new
education program assistant, also assisted with the program.

Miss Mariah, the station watchdog, was again a favorite
with the children.  She was joined this summer by her curly
haired sister, Belle.  Mariah remains her sweet and humble self
in spite of getting her photo in The Calvert Recorder.

 Again, we hosted a number of extra programs by special
request.  Both adult and youth groups enjoyed visits to the
museum for special programs. Many thanks to the volunteers to
helped us out with the summer programs.

Postcard Purchases Feature Beach
In this Newsletter we are featuring several of the recent

postcards that the Museum has purchased.  Vince Cipriani
continues to assist the Curator in a search for items related to the
Museum story. These are only two of the postcards that we have
added to the Museum collection in the past six months.  We hope
to offer more for viewing in a special display next visitor season.

A View of Chesapeake Beach, Postmarked  July 8, 1909

North Beach, MD. C. 1940

The Fishing Fleet In North Beach, MD

Looking for something fun and interesting to do?

Be a Chesapeake Beach Railway Museum

Stationmaster or call about other fun

opportunities available at the museum!

For more information, please call

Harriet at 410-257-3892 or Betty at 301-855-2768
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